
 
 

You are Invited – Please Join Us! 
 

 

The Granite City Area Community Foundation invites you to participate in the 

annual Candy Cane Parade on Saturday, December 3, 2022, at 2:30 pm. 
 

The parade lineup begins at the Granite City Senior High School. The parade route will start at 

State and 29th Streets, continue left onto 27th Street, then right onto Madison Avenue, and 

with a final right onto Niedringhaus Avenue. The parade will end at City Hall. All vehicles & 

floats must turn right on Edison to disband. 
 

Please complete an entry form & email or mail 

to the address listed in the packet. The form 

will be used to accept entries as parade 

participants.  All entries are due no later than 

October 31, 2022.  Additional parade 

information will be sent to you no later than 

November 15, 2022. 

 
 

Granite City Area Community 

Foundation 

PO Box 1474 

Granite City, IL 62040 

parade@gcacf.org 
 

gcacf.org/candycaneparade 

Parade Route 


